Pinckney Neighborhood Association Quarterly Performance Report February 2011 – April 2011

| Date | Activity description | Number of attendees |
|---------------|-------------------------------|----------------------------------|
| Feb. 3, 2011 | Lawrence Assn of | 1 from PNA |
| | Neighborhoods Meeting | |
| Feb. 19, 2011 | PNA Annual Meeting | 25 |
| Mar. 3, 2011 | Lawrence Assn of | 2 from PNA |
| | Neighborhoods Meeting | |
| Mar. 12, 2011 | PNA Executive Committee | 3 |
| | meeting | |
| Mar. 19, 2011 | Monthly PNA meeting | 10 |
| April 2011 | PNA quarterly newsletter | mailed to approx. 1500 residents |
| | | and property owners |
| Apr. 7, 2011 | Lawrence Assn of | 3 from PNA |
| | Neighborhoods Meeting | |
| Apr. 16, 2011 | Monthly PNA meeting | 8 |
| Apr. 23, 2011 | Picnic Planning & Fundraising | 3 |
| | Committee Meeting | |

^{*}For NA Meetings, include a copy of the minutes. For NA Communications (newsletter, postcard, display ad, etc.), include a copy of the communication piece.

Anecdotal Documentation of Partnerships, Special Programs or Good Neighboring Stories (at least one required)

- The Annual Meeting in February was very well attended, with more than double our recent numbers present. This busy and productive meeting included election of new officers and an informational presentation and discussion of the school closure task force's considerations and recommendations regarding closure of Pinckney and other Lawrence elementary schools. We also had a presentation by a representative of the United Way's Roger Hill Volunteer Center to kick-off our new Community Service initiative. All attendees filled out contact and volunteer info form, and we were able to add 6-8 new email addresses to our distribution list.
- On February 14 and 21 several Pinckney Neighbors attended rallies at the USD497 School
 District building in support of Pinckney Elementary School, which was being considered for
 closure. PNA was active in forwarding information and contacts relating to these successful
 events.
- Newsletter sent to approx. 1500 in April which included a recap of the February Annual Meeting, election results, notice of annual curbside brush pick-up, and summary of info about School Board action relating to Pinckney Elementary School.
- Pinckney Neighborhood Association Facebook page was used to post information about, and invite people to attend the February, January, and February PNA meetings. Approximately 45 people have "friended" the PNA Facebook page to date.